THE MONTH

e PROUT 1

October 1, 2020

Dear Sprout Families,

Congratulations on making it through your first
month of the new school year! We have had many
changes throughout the center to accommodate the
new rules and we want to applaud everyone for
doing their best!

September: We focused on food and table manners!
We talked about all the different things that grow in
trees, the different fruits we eat, and how to mind our
manners at the table (home or school).

Study Announcement: New month, new study!
This month, we will be talking about everything fall!
Leaves, the changing weather, and the different
smells of Fall. Here is a sneak peek of some of the
things you can look forward to seeing:

Books:
e Leaf Man
e Pumpkin Pie

Songs:
e Falling Leaves
e Gray Squirrel
e Jack-O-Lantern

Art:
® Pumpkin Spice Art
® [Leaf Collage

Highlights:

Archer: Archer has been playing teacher with his 5
new friends. Reminding people of the rules and
helping wherever he can.

Benham: Circle time is Benham’s favorite part of
the day as he loves to sit next to Ms. Teresa.

Chandler: Even when we had to stay inside due to
the smoke, Chandler never stopped moving! He
loved marching around to our dinosaur song.

Clover: Seeing new friends was exciting for Clover.
She quickly learned their names and loves playing
with them!

Eleanor: We missed Eleanor in September and
cannot wait to see her again this month!

Enzo: Stacking, counting, and everything blocks has
been Enzo’s favorite activity this month.

Guy: Moving into the new class was an easy
adjustment for Guy! He quickly caught on to our
schedule and has no problem keeping up with our
transitions!

Logan: While not so sure at first, Logan has now
become comfortable in our classroom and is loving
being back at Growing Tree!

Reminders:

¢ Diapers: Every Monday, please bring a pack
of diapers. This will ease the drop off process
throughout the week. On average your child
will go through 25 diapers per week.

e  Warm Clothes: As the weather gets colder,
be sure to send your children in clothes that
can be layered.

e Bags: Be sure to send your child to school
with a labeled reusable bag on Monday’s so
that their nap items can be easily stored
during the week. Bags will go home on
Friday filled with nap items and artwork.

¢ Family Photos: Please bring in a family
photo for our family board. The photo does
not have to be fancy just a picture of your
family

- Teresa, Elizabeth, and Julie.
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